
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Team Sherald 
I hope you all had a fantastic Christmas and a Happy New Year! Welcome back 

Year 1, we are so proud of everything you have already achieved and cannot 

wait to see how amazing the rest of the year will be! 

 

Where did the dinosaurs go? 

Watch out everyone! The dinosaurs are on the prowl. They are stomping their 

ferocious feet, swishing their enormous tails and baring their fearsome teeth. 

Let’s explore the Dinosaur Planet. It is time to dig deep and discover dazzling 

dinosaur facts. 

Throughout the term we will be focusing on identifying key gaps in learning and 

the development of their basic skills using a small-group approach. 

During the week an adult will listen to your child read and it is strongly 

encouraged to continue this at home. Please support us by adding their home 

reading to GoRead and help build their gem collection. 

In addition, the children will be given access to Spelling Shed and Numbots so 

they can continue practising these skills at home. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come and see us. 

                                                                                                                                         

Miss Barry and 

Ms Pembleton 

  
 


